
HOLY FAITH CATHOLIC CHURCH 
5TH Sunday of Easter 

May 10, 2020 

1. DIRECTIVES FROM THE DIOCESE & RESUMING :  Please make sure to read the 
 directives that came from our Diocese and the statement from our Parish regarding resuming 
 the public celebration of Masses.  You can find these document, in our online bulletin, website, 
 e-newsletter, etc. Make sure you read the invitation for anyone who is between 14-40 years old 
 who is able to help for opening our doors once again.  Sign up to volunteer if you are able since 
 without your help we cannot open as soon as we would like.  We hope to resume our Masses 
 sooner rather than later and ASAP.  We are working very hard to make this happen safely. 

3. COTM: SMALL CHRISTIAN COMMUNITIES ON-LINE:  Please check all our media 
 options to look into being a part of a virtual small Christian community study group, or, you can 
 choose to study individually.  Don’t miss this opportunity! 

3. MEDIA COMMUNICATION: Please continue to check our website, e-newsletter, parish app 
 for updates and other helpful information during this time. For those of you who use Facebook 
 and Instagram please keep us posted on how you are doing through those media forms, 
 otherwise you can contact us via email. 

4. PRIESTS & STAFF:  Please know that our Priest, Deacon, and all Staff are still working and 
available to you.  If you wish to contact any of them but do not have their contact information, 
please contact the office and leave a message on ext 100 or send us an email so we can make it 
available to you. 

 
PLEASE STAY SAFE, STAY IN TOUCH,  

AND LET  US KNOW HOW YOU ARE DOING 
WE WOULD LOVE TO HEAR FROM YOU! 

 

 
 
 


